
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We hope you are all keeping well and are now 
managing to get out and see friends and family that 
you have missed over the last 12 months. 

We are certainly missing all our customers. 

The refurbishment is coming along nicely but 
unfortunately will not be finished in time for us to re-
open on the 17th May. With the end of term being so 
close, we have decided that the newly refurbished 
taste restaurant will re-open on Wednesday 29th 
September 2021 with a new cohort of students, 
when hopefully everything will be back to some form 
of normality. 

Bookings are now being taken for September 
onwards. Please ring 0116 2242060 or email 
restaurant@leicestercollege.ac.uk to make your 
reservation.  The one-line system will be up and 
running soon.  We are already looking quite busy! 

What are our students up to? 

Students continue to work hard on their assessments 
and have produced some great dishes.  

I have never tasted so many cocktails, Crepes Suzette 
and steak Dianes! 

Some will be returning next year, a few are going to 
university and a lot have already secured jobs within 
the industry. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Will we or wont we get away this year? 

I hope some of you will be able to get away for a break and 
change of scenery this year. The team are looking forward 
to a well-earned break. Let us hope the sun shines. 

See you all in September.  

Andrea, Katy, Nicky, and the hospitality team. 

       Taste  update 
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